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Government Officials

I’m writing this note because I’m an animal lover and I’m 
against animal cruelty. I was sad to know that our 
government spend hundreds of millions of our tax dollars 
every year, testing chemicals on animals. Animals are 
being killed needlessly, when non-animal test could be 
adopted instead. Also, public health is jeopardized, as 
non-animal test methods have been demostrated to be more 
accurate, more sensitive, and more protective of public 
health. I think that, animals should not be used on animal 
testing and experimentation. For this reason, I want to 
ask you, please stop animal testing. Animals feel pain, 
just like us.

Thank you so much for your time.

Mary Carmen Garduno


